
Newsletter No. 8 

Monday 31st October 2022 Tel: 01706 344609 

Email: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  

Thank you. 

 

—————————————————————————— 

Thursday 10th November: Flu vaccinations– Reception– Y6. 

Friday 11th November: Remembrance day– Y6 cenotaph. 

Monday 14th November: Anti-Bullying Week. 

Monday 14th November: Yellow Class Assembly. 

Friday 25th November: FOT Christmas Fair, 5-7pm. 

 

Yellow class assembly will be taking place on Monday 14th 

November at 9am.  

We invite parents to see Yellow class recite excerpts from The 

Pied Piper of Hamelin. 



Nursery: Arthur L. & Charlie K. 

Green Class: Joshua P. 

Blue Class: Oliver B. 

Pink Class: Nancy H. 

White Class: Leo G. 

Red Class: Tilly C. 

Yellow Class: Poppy E. 

Orange Class:  The Whole class. 

Lime Class: Charlie K. 

Turquoise Class: Robyn O. 

Gold Class: Franklin A. 

Purple Class: Eloise M. 

House Points 

            

   Dolphin:    160 

                            Octopus:     147 

                            Seahorse:   166 

                   Starfish:     172 

   

 

 

to the Starfish Team 

who are this week’s 

winners. 

! Attendance Matters ! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

Green Class:    96.8%             Yellow Class:            92.1% 

Blue Class:       94.8%             Orange Class:           90.7% 

Pink Class:   95.5%  Lime Class:               98.9% 

White Class:   98.3%  Turquoise Class:      94.6% 

Red Class:  97.9%              Gold Class:               94%  

                                       Purple Class:            89% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 14th October 2022 is  94.8% 

Friendship and Kindness Award 

Harper S. 

For being very helpful 

when a Reception child 

got too wet playing in the 

water tray! 



Some of our student councillors attended  the 

Local Democracy Event at Rossendale Borough 

Council.  

The children met the Mayor, listened to speakers 

and had an opportunity to ask questions.  

We will be selling poppies in school for The Royal 

British Legion from today. 

The Royal British Legion have no recommended dona-

tion limit for a paper poppy. We will also be selling oth-

er items (see picture below) at a cost of £1.00. 



We are already busy getting ready for the Tonacliffe Christmas Fair! 

This year’s Christmas Fair will be held in school on Friday 25th November. The Fair begins at 5pm 

and ends at 7pm.  

This week we are asking for donations of tombola prizes. If you have any items that may make good 

tombola prizes, for example: unused toiletry gift sets, candles, toiletry bags, photo frames etc, please 

send them into school with your child. 






